
  

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000 

 
 
March 31, 2025  
 
 
 
Office of the Code Reviser,  
 
The Department of Ecology is withdrawing the CR-101 rule announcement notice filed on April 
11, 2024, as WSR 24-09-033. See WSR 25-08-057 for re-filed CR 101. 
 
For more information, please contact Surabhi Subedi (Surabhi.Subedi@ecy.wa.gov).  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 

 
 
Joel Creswell, Program Manager  
Climate Pollution Reduction Program  
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